
Supry, Fred L. 
From: 

Sent: 

To: 

Mitchell, Christy 

Thursday, May 01, 2003 12:49 PM 

Supry, Fred L. 

Subject: Liability issue 

Hi Fred, we received the following email yesterday. I am turning over to you unless you let me know to respond back to him. 

Thanks 

I borrowed my brothers gun . Asmy wife pulled the gun out of the truck while on safety the firearm discharged through my passenger door of 
my 2000 dodge dakota luckily noone was injured it wasn't till several weeks later that i was informed there was a safety defect of some type 
on model 700 made pre 82 which this gun was.I since have questioned my opion on the superiority of remington rifles thank you for your 
time Jason Blankenship 5283 Highway H Sullivan Mo 63080 

chelle@fidnet.com 
573-627-5283 

Christy Mitchell 
Consumer Services 
870 Remington Dr. 
PO Box 700 
Madison, NC 27025 
800-243-9700, ext 8705 

PS01175 


